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NOVEMBER FIELD
TRIPS AND MORE!

On November 14th, the high school
students and counseling staff went to TE————_————_— =
see and participate in an art exhibit at — "
Yocum Institute. It was a great
experience for all who went!

Students who were eligible also
participated in the November reward
trip, which was a trip to play two games 7
of bowling at Jay Lanes. Students and
staff also enjoyed lunch from Wendy's!
It was fun to get out of the building and
enjoy some time together. We are :
looking forward to December's reward
trip.

After Thanksgiving break, we enjoyed
the November SPIRIT day. Both staff
and students look forward to these days
each month! The theme was Football
Sunday (but on a Wednesday!) Each
staff member made an appetizer dish,
we streamed the legendary 2018 Eagles
Super Bowl win and then played
football-themed games. It was a lot of
fun!




December fun!

DECEMBER 9 - MID-MARKING FOR Q2

DECEMBER 13 - HIGH SCHOOL STUDENTS ENJOYED A SCIENCE FIELD TRIP TO
THE CAMDEN AQUARIUM. CHECK OUT THE PICTURES!

— -




Upeoming Everds

JANUARY 2023

January 3 - Students and staff
return

January 16 - No school for students
and staff; Martin Luther King Jr.
Day

Reward day TBD

SPIRIT day TBD

-Look out for January's newsletter
for more information!

DECEMBER 2022

December 21 - students on the
distinguished level will enjoy
breakfast at a local restaurant

December 22 - December
reward trip to flagship cinemas

December 23 - December
SPIRIT day; 11:30 dismissal

December 26 - January 2 -
Winter Break!!!




